
Ackerman Pickleball – Update (November 21, 2024) 

Four outdoor pickleball courts will be added to northeast Ackerman Park, just north of the adult 
fitness station.  They will be constructed of color-coated asphalt with fencing on all sides and in 
between courts.  Additionally, there will be a shaded waiting and viewing area located centrally. 

Updates: 

• A contractor was selected early in 2024 

• Park District staff has been working on permitting since that time 

• Village staff has asked this improvement to go before the Plan Commission as a Special Use 
Permit.  This date has been tentatively set for December 12, 2024 

• All documents have been submitted, and we are waiting to be put on an agenda or 
additional comments from the Village 

• Continued demolition of east parking lots 

Questions or Concerns?  
If you have any questions or concerns regarding the project, please reach out to Nathan Troia at 
ntroia@gepark.org. Thank you for your support as we work to enhance Ackerman Park for everyone! 

 


